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For Immediate release 

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 

Extension of time to receive comments on Consultation Paper on 
"Traffic Management Practices (TMPs) and Multi-Stakeholder Body for 

Net Neutrality" 

New Delhi, 30th January 2020 - The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 
(TRAI) had invited comments of stakeholders on Consultation Paper on 
"Traffic Management Practices (TMPs) and Multi-Stakeholder Body for 
Net Neutrality". The last date for receiving written comments from 
stakeholders was fixed as 30th January 2020 and counter comments by 
13th February 2020. 

2. The stakeholders have sought extension of time for sending their 
comments on the Consultation Paper. In view of this, it has been decided to 
extend the last date for submission of written comments upto 13th February 
2020 and counter comments by 27th February 2020. 

3. The comments and counter comments may be sent, preferably in 
electronic form, at advqos@trai.gov.in. For any clarifications or information, 
Sh. Asit Kadayan, Advisor (QoS), TRAI may be contacted at Telephone Number 
+91-11-23230404, FAX Number +91-11- 23213036. 


